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2015 Goals

“Together we

came up with

several goals that

we’re set on

accomplishing

this year.”

N R H y A  P R E S I D E N T S H A E L Y N  V E R I N G

I AM PROUD TO ANNOUNCE THAT THE 2015 NRHyA OFFICER TEAM

meeting in Oklahoma City went well and we are ready for a
very exciting and successful year.

Together we came up with several goals that we’re set on
accomplishing this year. Our main two focuses are Varsity
Reining Club (VRC) and our NRHyA Delegates. VRC is a
wonderful program and we feel like the opportunities it offers
are not being taken advantage of; one of our goals for 2015 is
to recruit 100 new members. Be sure to check out the website,
varsityreining.com, and be on the lookout for some new and
exciting prizes.

Our NRHyA Delegates will help us achieve our goals too!
We’ve been working very hard on the delegate program and
have made several changes that help by focusing on improving
and utilizing communication so that their true importance is
realized. We also want to encourage raffle ticket sales to go up,
up, up! Other goals are to make some exciting changes so that
we can more efficiently accomplish our duties, along with have
more fun at the NRHA Futurity and Derby.

We look forward to getting to know all of our members and
delegates. Here’s a little interesting information about your cur-
rent officer team: Claire Dittrich is serving as Vice President
and digs donuts! Courtney Yohey, our Treasurer, loves the
color pink. Morgan Knerr is not only our new Secretary, but a
new aunt! Congrats! Last but not least, Historian Kenleigh
Wells enjoys listening to country music.

If you have questions please contact NRHyA at
youth@nrha.com or 405-946-7400.

Good luck to everyone in the first shows of the year, and
don’t forget to check out the VRC at nrhya.com.
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